
By The Way 

 
Term 4 Week 6, 2021 

 
17 Troy Street, Emu Plains NSW   Phone: (02) 4777 7200   Email:  

OLOW@parra.catholic.edu.au   Web:   http://www.olowemuplains.catholic.edu.au 

Our Lady of the Way Parish Weekend Mass times: Saturday Vigil 6pm, Sunday 8am and 9:30am.  
Weekday Mass times: Tuesday 6.00pm, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 9.00am,  

All welcome! 
 

Principal’s Message  

 @ OLOW 

 

 

Dear Our Lady of the Way Community 

 

 

ENROLMENTS 2022 

Our Kindergarten 2022 Orientation Program is well underway and we 

look forward to these children joining Our Lady of the Way Community 

next year.  We are also accepting enrolments for grades 1 – 6.  If you 

know of any family wishing to enrol their child for 2022, please ask them 

to contact the school office on 4777 7200. 

  

 

 

LEAVING OLOW AT THE END OF 2021? A reminder to families that a term’s notice (10 

school weeks) in writing MUST be given to the principal before the removal of a student or a full term’s 

fees will be payable. The notice can be given any time during the term for the next term and where 

appropriate notice has been received, a pro-rata credit will be calculated. Where a term’s notice has 

not been given to the principal, the term’s school fees will be charged for your children. This is a 

Diocesan Policy. 

  

  

mailto:OLOW@parra.catholic.edu.au
http://www.hfgranville.catholic.edu.au/


LIBRARY NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GENERAL NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Keeping Safe Online 

 
eSafety is an independent statutory office supported by the Australian Communications and 
Media Authority (ACMA). 
 
https://www.esafety.gov.au/ 
 
It can be very hard to know what is happening for our young people online. After a long period of 
learning from home, do we really know what our children are accessing online? More importantly, 
do we really know who is accessing them online? 
 
The eSafety Commissioner has an easy to navigate website with many links, posters, videos, 
books, audio files and webinars for educators, parents and young people.  
 
The website explores gaming, cyberbullying, harassment and image abuse, parental controls, 
family technology agreements and much more. 
 
We would strongly encourage you to access this website to be informed of what the risks and 
benefits are for our children online. 
 
There is also an eSafety Guide for information and tips about well-known apps and games. 
 

 
 

 

https://www.esafety.gov.au/
https://www.esafety.gov.au/key-issues/esafety-guide


 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 

Date Event 

17 November Year 3 – Virtual Geography Excursion 

26 November Stage 3 Surf Awareness Day 

28 November First Sunday of Advent 

1 December Primary Swimming Carnival 

3 December  Year 5 to Don Bosco 

7 December Thanksgiving Mass, Years 4-6 

10 December Year 6 Farewell and Thanksgiving Mass, 11.30am 
Year 6 Social, 6.30pm – 8.30pm 

13 December Year 6 to Don Bosco 

15 December Last day of school for students 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


